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                        Boca Raton Pioneer Club  
                    Newsletter number thirty six 
                                September 26, 2018 
 
 
 
Greetings Pioneers ! 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Saturday, October 13th at the First United 
Methodist Church, 625 Mizner Blvd., Boca Raton.  Lunch will be served at 
noon.  Please RSVP to Maureen Workman at 483-8207 or 
sanibelgal@comcast.net. At the April meeting we had over 60 people attend.   
So for planning purposes, we really do need those RSVP’s. 
  
We are very excited to have the Executive Director, Mary Czar and the 
Curator, Susan Gillis from the Boca Raton Historical Society as our 
speakers.  Mary will tell us about the exciting plans underway to update the 
display space in Old Town Hall.   Susan will tell us about the collections of 
photos, books and information they have gathered.  If you have photos or 
other artifacts that they might want to see, please bring them or a take a 
photo of them. 
 
We will be having members of the Boca Raton Garden Club displaying their 
2018 Christmas ornament as well as a few from previous years.   So stop by 
their table to see all the pretty things you can buy. 
 
For the “show and tell” member participation we would like you tell us 
about your best friend growing up and any adventures you got into, 
especially if those adventures were in Boca Raton. 
 
 
As always, to all the new members that joined the club this year.  We 
appreciate your interest and support.  If you can come to our meeting 
we would love to see you.  Otherwise, we hope you find this 
newsletter interesting and informative. 
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    PIONEER HAPPENINGS 
 
Pioneer Club co-secretary, George Noble along with club member 
Brenda Murray,  and the rest of the Boca Raton High School’s Class 
of ‘68’ are celebrating their 50th Class Reunion --- beginning on Friday 
October 12 --- come meet some of the oldest “Bobcats” in existence. 
 
Biergarten Boca Raton http://biergartenboca.com/ 
309 Via De Palmas (Royal Palm), Boca Raton 
Meet & Greet at the Outdoor Patio reserved for BRHS '68 Reunion Classes 
of '66, '67, '69, '70 are also invited for the evening. Join the Class of '68 at 
the Oktoberfest celebration -- includes hors d'oeuvres. Cash bar. Casual 
attire. $22 per person. 
(go ahead and crash their party – cause they have been officially invited to 
join and lunch with the Pioneers!) 
 
 
                  THOUGHTS FROM ARLENE BRITTIAN OWENS 
 
Arlene regretfully told us she has not had and thoughts since our last 
meeting. 
 
 
Bad Historical news for us old building huggers: 
 
Warehouse Pub----- 1599 NW 1st Ct ---- is going by the way of the 
wrecking ball !   Jackie and Geo have owned and operated the pub 
since 1976--- The closing date of the last true neighborhood “Pub” in 
Boca is officially is set as “soon”. 
 

 
PIONEER PASSINGS 

 
Good News !!!   None to report. 
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MEMBERSHIP / STUFF 
 
 
If you would like to bring a friend, please invite them (almost pioneer, 
etc) to the lunch/meeting. Their lunch will be $10. Paid members are 
free.   Remember , A pioneer is any person whose family moved to 
Boca Raton before December 31, 1962.                                                                                              
 
 
Hope to see you on October 13th !!! 
 
Joe Ashe – Georgene Noble, Secretaries 
joeashe@mac.com 
 


